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Hello Parents and Carers 

 

Thank you to everyone who sent in their videos for our Red Nose Day joke 

competition—the winners are: 

Alvin in year 6, George in year 4, Harry P in year 2, and  Phoebe and Aria in year 1.  

We hope you enjoy the video which is on our Facebook page. 

Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Neve is star learner  for 

year 5 for being a great 

mathematician  this week 

Last week’s star learner was 

Finley. He settled well back 

to school and has worked 

hard all week 

This week’s star learner is Ryan. 

His learning has been much im-

proved and he has worked well 

with his learning partner 

Last week's star learner was Joshua for settling 

back into class with a positive attitude and for 

working hard especially in Maths and Writing.  

This week's star learner is Lylah. She found 

learning at home a struggle and the return 

to school difficult. However, she has turned 

her frown upside down and is now working 

hard, trying her best in every task.  

Crystal is star learner  for  her 

brilliant maths this week 
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